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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

ROATH INNER LOCK SWING 
BRIDGE 

 

TYNESIDE ROAD, CARDIFF 
 

 
To be reopened on 

 

TUESDAY 20TH MARCH 
 

Following completion of works by Cardiff 
City Council and Igloo Regeneration. 

 
The Western Port Entrance will be 

reopened 6am - 6pm Mon – Fri (except 
Bank Holidays). 

 
ABP             16th March 2012 


